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The Buzz! 

Buzz from our Chairmen 

Buzz from our Officers & Directors  

Notes from our President! April 3, 2023 

IMPORTANT DATES 

EVENING OF UNITY Banquet – April 28th 6:00pm at the  
Grappone Center, Concord, NH 

Join Us  
As we celebrate our unity with 

  NEW HAMPSHIRE WOMEN; PAST – PRESENT - FUTURE 
(A GFWC FRIENDSGIVING EVENT) 

*ENTERTAINMENT  *FUN  *UNITY  AWARDS  *PRIZES  *FOOD  *FRIENDSHIP 

 

April  is Child Abuse Awareness Month.  
St. Joseph Regional Catholic School, Salem celebrated Wear 

Blue Day with lots of pinwheels (center) 
And their Development Director, 
Lexie Kearley (bottom rt.)  
who is also  
GFWC-NH Education Co-Chairman     

     
 

  April 4:  Deadline for Hotel Reservations for GFWC-NH Annual Meeting 
April 11: A GREAT BIG THANK YOU DINNER to the GFWC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
April 28-29: GFWC -NH ANNUAL Meeting, Grappone Center, Concord, NH – Look for your Official 

Call sent to all members via MAIL CHIMP. In addition, Club Presidents and Board Members received 
Official Calls via U.S. Mail 
June 7-12: GFWC Convention (Including pre and Post events) Louisville, KY 

 

 

From: Chrystina Moran 

GFWC-NH President’s 
Project Chairman 

 

 
 

Hello Sisters in Federation:             It looks like Spring weather will cooperate 

with the Easter Bunny next weekend! Happy Easter to those who celebrate this 

lovely Spring Tradition!   

April is Federation Month – Let us know how your club is celebrating! 

GFWC-NH ANNUAL MEETING APRIL 28-29  
*Annual Meeting: Tomorrow: April 4th is the deadline to take advantage of the 

reduced Group Rate to stay overnight: Double$149 + tax Call the 

Courtyard/Marriott/Grappone Center at: 603-225-0303   

*Deadline for your club’s UNITY AWARD is Fast Approaching: 

*Please complete and return form to: GFWC-NH/ Unity Award, P.O. Box  1094, Concord, NH 

03301. Postmarked no later than April 10, 2023.  *Details were mailed to Presidents. 

Club Presidents don’t forget to share all details in the packets of information that I mailed you last 

week. I know it has lots of info so call me if you need assistance. 603-401-0121.  Thank you!!! Beth  


